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Our ref: 1116.22 
 
 
23 February 2022 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner on 1 February 2022. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
Please provide the following information for 2018-19, 2019-20 and 2020-21: 

• The value of grants made to each of the organisations listed below. Please provide the 
information for each of the three financial years separately, and list all grants separately. 

• The value of loans made to each of the organisations listed below. Please provide the 
information for each of the three financial years separately, and list all loans separately.  

The payments made to charities and third sector organisations relate to the following only: 

• Royal Society for Public Health (RSPH) 
• Independent Sage 
• NHS Confederation 
• Keep our NHS public 
• SOS NHS 
• Care and Support Workers Organise 
• UNITED VOICES OF THE WORLD 
• Health Campaigns Together  
• Doctors for the NHS 
• We Own It 
• The People's Assembly  
• Zero Covid Coalition 
• Health Campaign Together 
• Docs Not Cops 
• British Association of Physicians of Indian Origin 
• Association of Pakistani Physicians of Northern Europe 
• Royal College of General Practitioners 
• Royal College of Ophthalmology  
• Royal College of Psychiatrists  
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• Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists  

RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you have 
requested. 
 
Please find below answer: 
 
The Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner has not awarded any grants or 
loans to any of the listed organisations in 2018-19, 2019-20 and 2020-21. 
 
If you would like to contact Nottinghamshire Police to determine if they have awarded any funding 
to the listed organisations, their contact details are provided below: 
 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
E-mail  Freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
If you would prefer us to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire Police, please confirm this in 
writing.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
carolinehenrypcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ruth Rolling 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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